
President’s Commission on 
Law Enforcement and the  
Administration of Justice

Let your voice be heard!
The President’s Commission on Law Enforcement and the  
Administration of Justice is currently accepting written statements. 

On October 28, 2019, President Trump established the President’s Commission on Law Enforcement and the Administration of 
Justice. The commission sets out to conduct an evaluation of the major issues affecting American law enforcement and the 
communities they protect. It will focus on the national issues that most impact the efficacy of law enforcement to safeguard 
the public and maintain a positive relationship with their communities. This examination will include the following subjects:

• Business and Community Development

• Criminal Justice System Personnel Intersection

• Data and Reporting

• Grant Programs

• Homeland Security

• Juvenile Justice and Youth Crime

• Law Enforcement Recruitment and Training

• Police Officer Health

• Reduction of Crime

• Re-Entry Programs and Initiatives

• Respect for Law Enforcement

• Rural and Tribal Law Enforcement

• Social Problems Impacting Public Safety

• Technology

• Victim Services

The commission seeks to collect written statements on the topics covered by its work. We strongly encourage those with views 
on these critical topics to submit written comments, which must be sent via email to LECommission@usdoj.gov.

Statement submissions must be limited to 3 single-spaced pages using 12-point font and must include the name, title, and 
organizational affiliation of the submitter; the relevant commission topic under which the statement is being submitted; and a 
telephone number where the submitter can be reached in case follow-up is required. An electronic signature inserted as a small 
image is strongly encouraged. More than one statement submission is allowable.
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